Email Meeting

Chair Becky Craig called a special meeting on August 12, 2021, Members participating through
email included Darelyn Pazdel, Seth Jamel, Susanna Brooks, Jason Smotherman, Lou Cabral,
John Biard, Joe Dingman, and Justin Kagin.

Stephanie Yasumoto, Early Childhood Education (ECE) Director, informed Ben that the
preschool licensing issued by the state will be in jeopardy if its operation doesn't abide by the

state's face covering mandate. They request we amend our safety plan action as follows:

Motion by Craig to require staff and parents to wear face coverings inside ECE buildings in
accordance with a standing health order issued by the California Department of Public Health.

Second by Pazdel, approved unanimously, motion passes.



